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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  
 Ann Harple     Sep 10th 
 Gail Privitar     Sep 13th 
 Adelet Kegley    Sep 15th 
 Michelle Gedeon    Sep 17th 
 Gloria Burkee    Sep 19th 
 Larry Zimmerman    Sep 24th 
 Amy Geil     Sep24th 
 John Duffy     Sep 26th 

1290 Belle Terre Pkwy. 
Palm Coast, FL 32164 

386.986.2550 
 Hours:  Mon-Thurs  8AM-2PM & 4PM-8PM 

         Fri—Sun:  8AM-2PM 
www.palmcoasttenniscenter.com  

SEPTEMBER 2018 

The League Life 
 

Welcome back to all of our League teams!  
Summer break is over, and we are gearing back 
up for the league season.  We are excited once 
again to be a host facility for GVTL, FCTL and 
USTA leagues.  If you have a story or accomplish-
ment about your team or a player that you would 
like us to highlight in a future PCTC newsletter or 
our Facebook page, please let us know! 

 

Remember to sign up by September 4th (ages 50+) if 
you plan to participate. The cost is $15 per sport. More 

details and registration can be found at:  

www.palmcoastgov.com/seniorgames         
For everyone else, we invite you to come out to cheer on the participants!  The 

schedule of Senior Games events at PCTC are as follows: 
 

  Friday September 7th Tennis—Singles   8am-2pm 
  Saturday September 8th Tennis—Doubles   8am-2pm 
       Cornhole    12pm-4pm 
  Sunday September 9th Tennis—Mixed Doubles  8am-2pm 

Monday, September 3rd 
PCTC  WILL BE OPEN ON 

LABOR DAY   
FROM 8AM-1PM. 

      Show Your Spirit! 

Calling all sports fans—let’s have some fun!  
No matter what sport you love,  
wear your favorite team shirt  

when you come to play at PCTC on  
Wednesday, Sep 5th and/or Thursday, Sep 6th!!   

Participants will get a free raffle ticket.  
Prize drawings will be awarded both days. 

Congratulations on becoming an annual Pass Holder at PCTC: 
                    Brian Stevens         Lance Alred 

http://www.palmcoasttenniscenter.com
http://www.palmcoastgov.com/seniorgames


       STAFF SPOTLIGHT 

CHRIS COURCHESNE—PCTC Facility Clerk 
 

 

Originally from Oregon, 
my family and I moved 
here from Wilbraham, 
MA where we lived for 
8 years, in 2016 looking 
to get away from cold 
weather. We love spending time outdoors on the boat, 
at the beach, in the pool or bicycling. Some other 
things I enjoy are going to Disney World, camping and I 
am an avid craft beer lover!  I like eating out with 
family and friends trying new restaurants, especially if 
there is a beach view.  

My husband Brian is retired law enforcement and we 
have two daughters in college. My fur babies are two 
eight year old Dachshund dog siblings Buddy and Missy.   

 

Lots of smiles, a few 
rounds of tennis, plenty 
of sunshine, delicious 
food and many desserts 
were all part of the fun!  
We appreciate you all, 
and look forward to 
more great events here 
at PCTC. 



     PALM COAST PARKS & RECREATION  

FUN  FACTS 
Tennis was initially played with your hands. It was called “jeu de 
paume” (game of the palm). People’s hands were presumably worn and red 
until the 16th century when racquets came into use! 
 
The first women to play in the Wimbledon tournament wore full length 
dresses. 
 
In the beginning, tennis courts were hourglass shaped. Rectangular courts have been 
in existence since 1875. 

 

                                    RECYCLING 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Recycling at your home– Did you know that Palm Coast residents have the  
opportunity to save money each year on purchases from area businesses when  
actively recycling?  You can find out more details about what is recyclable, and  

the Waste Pro Rewards for Recyling program at:  
https://www.palmcoastgov.com/recycle 

   Did you know…  there are multiple City of Palm Coast parks with 
pavilions that can be rented for private functions and gatherings with 
family and friends?  The largest pavilions are at James F. Holland  
Memorial Park. You can book online under “Facility Rentals” or call Parks 
& Recreation at 386.986.2323. 

Fall 2018 Activity Guide available at:  

www.palmcoastgov.com/recreation    
 Register for programs at:  www.parksandrec.fun  

Just a reminder that we recycle at PCTC!  Our Facility Clerk 
Chris has recently joined the City of Palm Coast “Green Team” to 
help us bring a more focused effort here at PCTC to recycle proper-
ly.   Thank you in advance for cooperating by throwing items such 
as empty plastic water/beverage containers, ball canisters and 

paper products in any of the blue bins labeled for recycle that 

you see around the courts and near the pavilion.  We ask that 
you do not put these recyclable items into the small black bins 
on the courts that are for regular trash only. GLASS CONTAINERS 
ARE PROHIBITED AT PCTC. 

We are now more actively utilizing the Palm Coast Tennis Center Facebook 
page.   If you are a Facebook user, we  invite you to like our page so you 
can  have access to real time posts about upcoming events, programs  or 
fun photos of recent events. This is separate from the Palm Coast Parks & 
Recreation Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/palmcoasttenniscenter
http://www.facebook.com/palmcoastrec
http://www.facebook.com/palmcoastrec

